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Engine
Detailed car specs:
1999 Hyundai
Elantra. Find
specifications for
every 1999 Hyundai
Elantra: gas mileage,
engine, performance,
warranty, equipment
and more.
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Detailed features and
specs for the Used
1999 Hyundai Elantra
including fuel
economy,
transmission,
warranty, engine
type, cylinders,
drivetrain and more.
Read reviews, browse
our car inventory ...
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Used 1999 Hyundai
Elantra Features &
Specs ¦ Edmunds
The contact owns a
1999 Hyundai
Elantra. While idling,
the vehicle stalled
and the service
engine warning light
illuminated. The
failure has occurred
fifty times, but the
vehicle was able to
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8 Complaints: 1999
Hyundai Elantra
Engine And Engine ...
The 1999 Hyundai
Elantra has 2 NHTSA
complaints for the
engine at 150,000
miles average.

2 Complaints: 1999
Hyundai Elantra
Engine Problems

Page 10/34



Online Library
1999 Hyundai
Elantra EngineEngine problems of
the 1999 Hyundai
Elantra . One problem
related to engine has
been reported for the
1999 Hyundai
Elantra. The most
recently reported
issues are listed
below. Engine
problem 1. Failure
Date: 05/16/2003
While driving,
another vehicle rear

Page 11/34



Online Library
1999 Hyundai
Elantra Engineended the
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caused her to lose
control of vehicle and
hit a tree and the
vehicle caught on
fire. Other Engine
And Engine ...

Engine Problems of
the 1999 Hyundai
Elantra
Engine And Engine
Cooling Related
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Table 1 shows 16
common engine and
engine cooling
related problems of
the 1999 Hyundai
Elantra. The number
one most common
problem is related to
the car stall (six
problems). The
second most
common problem is
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problems).

1999 Hyundai Elantra
Engine And Engine
Cooling related ...
Access our free
Component
Locations Repair
Guide for Hyundai
Elantra and Sedans
1999-05 through
AutoZone Rewards.
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locations-Accent
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Underhood sensor
locations-Accent
2000-2001 1.5L
engines; Fig.
Underhood sensor
locations-Accent
2002-2003 1.5L and
2004-2005 1.6L
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Hyundai Elantra and
Sedans 1999-05
Component
Locations ...
Hyundai Elantra 2.0L
G4GF Engine 1999,
Thrust Washer by
Enginetech®. The
Engine Builder's
Source, can locate
the right part for
nearly any rebuild
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Elantra Engineapplication. Offering
a full line of internal
engine parts for
domestic, import and
high... Rigorously
tested to withstand
years of abuse
Designed with
innovative
manufacturing
techniques. $5.27.
King Engine
Bearings® AM-Series
4 Pairs Connecting ...
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1999 Hyundai Elantra
Engine Bearings ¦
Mains, Rods, Cam ...
A check engine light
can indicate a broad
spectrum of
problems with your
1999 Hyundai
Elantra. In some cases
you need to pull over
immediately to
prevent damage
while in others you
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tighten you gas cap
next time you stop in
order to reset the
service engine soon
light.

Engine Light Is On:
1996-2000 Hyundai
Elantra - What to Do
...
Buy used Hyundai
Elantra
motors/engines from
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offers up to a two-
year warranty on
qualified units! We
carry a wide-ranging
catalog of used
Hyundai engines for
all applications
including gas and
diesel engines. Buy
your used Hyundai
Elantra
motors/engines from
us and save time and
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Low Mileage Hyundai
Elantra Used Engines
For Sale ...
In 2006, the Elantra
was offered with a
SULEV emission rated
engine in some US
states. In China, the
Elantra XD was
produced by Beijing
Hyundai from 23
December 2003 to
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Elantra Engine2011. This car has
been used as a
taxicab in Beijing
since 2005 and
replaced the popular
red Tianjin Xiali taxi
in 2006 in an effort to
cut down pollution.

Hyundai Elantra -
Wikipedia
Hyundai Elantra 2.0L
1999, Engine Gasket
Set by DNJ Engine
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Elantra EngineComponents®. Get
this top-grade quality
replacement for your
worn out part from
DNJ. Expertly crafted
from premium
materials, this
product is of the
finest quality to
provide... Designed
to restore your
vehicle's original
performance
Provides superior
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1999 Hyundai Elantra
Replacement Engine
Parts ‒ CARiD.com
Detailed Hyundai
Elantra Engine and
Associated Service
Systems (for Repairs
and Overhaul) (PDF)
... 1999-05--Hyundai--
Elantra--4 Cylinders D
2.0L MFI
DOHC--32865601.
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Pages. Hyundai -
Auto - hyundai-elantr
a-coupe-2016-manue
l-du-
proprietaire-89838.
Other Manuals 571
Pages. Hyundai
Elantra HD 20062010
Service and Repair
Manual . Repair
Guide 422 Pages.
Hyundai - Auto -
hyundai ...
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Hyundai Elantra
Repair & Service
Manuals (146 PDF's
The average price of
a 1999 Hyundai
Elantra check engine
light can vary
depending on
location. Get a free
detailed estimate for
a check engine light
in your area from
KBB.com
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1999 Hyundai Elantra
Check Engine Light
Prices & Cost ...
Research the 1999
Hyundai Elantra at
cars.com and find
specs, pricing, MPG,
safety data, photos,
videos, reviews and
local inventory.

1999 Hyundai Elantra
Specs, Price, MPG &
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1999 Hyundai Elantra
Engine Oil Filter
Remote Mounting
Kit. 1999 Hyundai
Elantra Engine Oil
Pump Cover Gasket.
1999 Hyundai Elantra
Engine Timing Belt
Kit With Water Pump.
1999 Hyundai Elantra
Engine Valve. 1999
Hyundai Elantra
Engine Valve Stem
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Coolant and
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Hyundai Elantra
Exhaust Chrome &
Stainless Tips . 1999
Hyundai Elantra
Exhaust Manifold ...

1999 Hyundai Elantra
Car Parts ¦ Advance
Auto Parts
1999 Hyundai Elantra
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Engine for 1999
Hyundai Elantra ¦
hyundaiparts
Pull Type Clutch
Installation - 1999
Hyundai Elantra 2.0L
1999 HYUNDAI
ELANTRA with L4 2.0L
GAS N. For
instruction bulletins
and additional videos
by our par...
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Pull Type Clutch
Installation - 1999
Hyundai Elantra 2.0L
...
Save up to $6,229 on
one of 8,506 used
1999 Hyundai
Elantras near you.
Find your perfect car
with Edmunds expert
reviews, car
comparisons, and
pricing tools.
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Used 1999 Hyundai
Elantra for Sale Near
Me ¦ Edmunds
Hyundai Elantra 1999
- Find out the correct
alloy wheel fitment,
PCD, offset and such
specs as bolt pattern,
thread size(THD),
center bore(CB) for
Hyundai Elantra 1999
. Wheel-Size.com The
world's largest wheel
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Wheel fitment and
tire size guide and
knowledge base Last
Update: Oct. 12,
2020, 6:48 a.m.
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...
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